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Colder Days Ahead 

 

As we are already facing dropping temperatures, it is a great time to begin preparing for potential 

snowfall.  Many of us may have to dig out our snow shovel, ensure that our snow blower is 

running properly or may need to get out our winter clothes and blankets.  While we continue to 

move forward in the harvest season, please watch out and be cautious of farm equipment that 

may be alongside the road.  

There are many exciting activities to look forward to with the colder weather coming in as well.  

Whether you are a deer hunter, snowmobiler, or enjoy other outdoor activities in the fall and 

winter seasons, it is important to make sure that you have proper registration and licensing 

completed in time.  

On October 11 and 12th there will be a youth deer hunt for those under the age of 15 to be able 

to hunt with a mentor before more experienced sportsmen and women take to the woods.  As I 

have mentioned before, it is a great opportunity to teach our children a timeless tradition and do 

so safely before there are many others that may be hunting around you.  Maintaining the future 

of hunting in Wisconsin is so important and teaching kids to be self-sufficient is a great skill.  

Please visit the official Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) website at 

https://dnr.wi.gov/topic/hunt/documents/DeerYouthHunt.pdf for more information on the 

upcoming youth hunt rules and regulations.  

Wisconsin is also known for great snowmobile trails and events with roughly 25,000 miles of 

trail throughout the state.  To ensure that all those riding are safe, it is important to complete the 

required safety course.  Please visit the following website for more information on snowmobile 

registration and more general information at 

https://dnr.wisconsin.gov/permits/registrations/snowmobile. 

As always, feel free to contact my office with questions, comments, or concerns. 
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